Post Washington Why America Can T Rule The
World
When people should go to the ebook stores, search opening by shop, shelf by
shelf, it is in fact problematic. This is why we give the book compilations in
this website. It will categorically ease you to look guide post washington why
america can t rule the world as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you really want, you can
discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can
be all best place within net connections. If you goal to download and install
the post washington why america can t rule the world, it is no question simple
then, back currently we extend the join to purchase and create bargains to
download and install post washington why america can t rule the world
appropriately simple!

On Tyranny Timothy Snyder 2017 #1 New York Times Bestseller * A historian of
fascism offers a guide for surviving and resisting America's turn towards
authoritarianism. The Founding Fathers tried to protect us from the threat they
knew, the tyranny that overcame ancient democracy. Today, our political order
faces new threats, not unlike the totalitarianism of the twentieth century. We
are no wiser than the Europeans who saw democracy yield to fascism, Nazism, or
communism. Our one advantage is that we might learn from their experience. On
Tyranny is a call to arms and a guide to resistance, with invaluable ideas for
how we can preserve our freedoms in the uncertain years to come. "Mr. Snyder is
a rising public intellectual unafraid to make bold connections between past and
present." --The New York Times
The Next Civil War Stephen Marche 2022-01-04 The United States is coming to an
end. The only question is how. “Should be required reading for anyone
interested in preserving our 246-year experiment in self-government.” —The New
York Times Book Review * “Well researched and eloquently presented.” —The
Atlantic * “It’s not a matter of if but when: A civil war is on the way...In a
time of torment, this is a book well worth reading.” —Kirkus Reviews In this
deeply researched work of speculative nonfiction that reads like Ezra Klein’s
Why We’re Polarized crossed with David Wallace-Wells’s The Uninhabitable Earth,
a celebrated journalist takes a fiercely divided America and imagines five
chilling scenarios that lead to its collapse, based on in-depth interviews with
experts of all kinds. On a small two-lane bridge in a rural county that loathes
the federal government, the US Army uses lethal force to end a standoff with
hard-right anti-government patriots. Inside an ordinary diner, a disaffected
young man with a handgun takes aim at the American president stepping in for an
impromptu photo-op, and a bullet splits the hyper-partisan country into
violently opposed mourners and revelers. In New York City, a Category 2
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hurricane plunges entire neighborhoods underwater and creates millions of
refugees overnight—a blow that comes on the heels of a financial crash and
years of catastrophic droughts— and tips America over the edge into ruin. These
nightmarish scenarios are just three of the five possibilities most likely to
spark devastating chaos in the United States that are brought to life in The
Next Civil War, a chilling and deeply researched work of speculative
nonfiction. Drawing upon sophisticated predictive models and nearly two hundred
interviews with experts—civil war scholars, military leaders, law enforcement
officials, secret service agents, agricultural specialists, environmentalists,
war historians, and political scientists—journalist Stephen Marche predicts the
terrifying future collapse that so many of us do not want to see unfolding in
front of our eyes. Marche has spoken with soldiers and counterinsurgency
experts about what it would take to control the population of the United
States, and the battle plans for the next civil war have already been drawn up.
Not by novelists, but by colonels. No matter your political leaning, most of us
can sense that America is barreling toward catastrophe—of one kind or another.
Relevant and revelatory, The Next Civil War plainly breaks down the looming
threats to America and is a must-read for anyone concerned about the future of
its people, its land, and its government.
Tomorrow, the World Stephen Wertheim 2020-10-27 A new history explains how and
why, as it prepared to enter World War II, the United States decided to lead
the postwar world. For most of its history, the United States avoided making
political and military commitments that would entangle it in European-style
power politics. Then, suddenly, it conceived a new role for itself as the
world’s armed superpower—and never looked back. In Tomorrow, the World, Stephen
Wertheim traces America’s transformation to the crucible of World War II,
especially in the months prior to the attack on Pearl Harbor. As the Nazis
conquered France, the architects of the nation’s new foreign policy came to
believe that the United States ought to achieve primacy in international
affairs forevermore. Scholars have struggled to explain the decision to pursue
global supremacy. Some deny that American elites made a willing choice, casting
the United States as a reluctant power that sloughed off “isolationism” only
after all potential competitors lay in ruins. Others contend that the United
States had always coveted global dominance and realized its ambition at the
first opportunity. Both views are wrong. As late as 1940, the small coterie of
officials and experts who composed the U.S. foreign policy class either wanted
British preeminence in global affairs to continue or hoped that no power would
dominate. The war, however, swept away their assumptions, leading them to
conclude that the United States should extend its form of law and order across
the globe and back it at gunpoint. Wertheim argues that no one favored
“isolationism”—a term introduced by advocates of armed supremacy in order to
turn their own cause into the definition of a new “internationalism.” We now
live, Wertheim warns, in the world that these men created. A sophisticated and
impassioned narrative that questions the wisdom of U.S. supremacy, Tomorrow,
the World reveals the intellectual path that brought us to today’s global
entanglements and endless wars.
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Putting America's House in Order David M. Abshire 1996 Putting America's House
In Order: The Nation as a Family is a call to action for the leaders of this
generation to endow their heirs with the kinds of values, prospects, and
prosperity that has sustained the American family, personally and nationally,
for two hundred years. The authors' proposals are specific. They range from
ways to reach a zero deficit budget to substituting a tax code that favors
savings, investment, and growth. They also delineate the elements of
leadership--local, state, and national--that are necessary to meet America's
greatest challenge since the winning of the Cold War. There is a feeling among
the electorate that something is terribly wrong with America and its
leadership. This perception defines one of those rare moments when sustained
change is possible at the local, state, and national levels. But change demands
bold action. Taking their cue from the courageous Strengthening of America
Commission, chaired by Senators Sam Nunn and Pete Domenici, the authors lay
down a comprehensive blueprint including: a 7-year write-down to a zero deficit
budget; strict caps on the growth of non-Social Security entitlements; and the
substitution of a tax code that favors savings, investment, and growth. The
authors also call for a process of deregulation that develops innovative market
approaches through careful and inclusive dialogue. Abshire and Brower call for
the experiments underway in our states and localities, to summon the creativity
of the American business revolution. They put forth a cogent analysis of the
leadership problem in our public life and the need for character, strategic
direction, and vision. And ultimately, it is the idea of the American family,
personally and nationally, to which the authors turn for the ideas that animate
these changes and to define those who will be the enduring beneficiaries. In
short, they urge a reemphasis on the ^Iunum^R in our national motto, ^Ie
pluribus unum.^R
Post Washington Tony Kinsella 2005
The British National Bibliography Arthur James Wells 2006
The Jungle Grows Back Robert Kagan 2018-09-18 "An incisive, elegantly written,
new book about America’s unique role in the world." --Tom Friedman, The New
York Times A brilliant and visionary argument for America's role as an enforcer
of peace and order throughout the world--and what is likely to happen if we
withdraw and focus our attention inward. Recent years have brought deeply
disturbing developments around the globe. American sentiment seems to be
leaning increasingly toward withdrawal in the face of such disarray. In this
powerful, urgent essay, Robert Kagan elucidates the reasons why American
withdrawal would be the worst possible response, based as it is on a
fundamental and dangerous misreading of the world. Like a jungle that keeps
growing back after being cut down, the world has always been full of dangerous
actors who, left unchecked, possess the desire and ability to make things
worse. Kagan makes clear how the "realist" impulse to recognize our limitations
and focus on our failures misunderstands the essential role America has played
for decades in keeping the world's worst instability in check. A true realism,
he argues, is based on the understanding that the historical norm has always
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been toward chaos--that the jungle will grow back, if we let it.
Peril Bob Woodward 2021-09-21 The transition from President Donald J. Trump to
President Joseph R. Biden Jr. stands as one of the most dangerous periods in
American history. But as # 1 internationally bestselling author Bob Woodward
and acclaimed reporter Robert Costa reveal for the first time, it was far more
than just a domestic political crisis. Woodward and Costa interviewed more than
200 people at the center of the turmoil, resulting in more than 6,000 pages of
transcripts—and a spellbinding and definitive portrait of a nation on the
brink. This classic study of Washington takes readers deep inside the Trump
White House, the Biden White House, the 2020 campaign, and the Pentagon and
Congress, with vivid, eyewitness accounts of what really happened. Peril is
supplemented throughout with never-before-seen material from secret orders,
transcripts of confidential calls, diaries, emails, meeting notes and other
personal and government records, making for an unparalleled history. It is also
the first inside look at Biden’s presidency as he faces the challenges of a
lifetime: the continuing deadly pandemic and millions of Americans facing soulcrushing economic pain, all the while navigating a bitter and disabling
partisan divide, a world rife with threats, and the hovering, dark shadow of
the former president. “We have much to do in this winter of peril,” Biden
declared at his inauguration, an event marked by a nerve-wracking security
alert and the threat of domestic terrorism. Peril is the extraordinary story of
the end of one presidency and the beginning of another, and represents the
culmination of Bob Woodward’s news-making trilogy on the Trump presidency,
along with Fear and Rage. And it is the beginning of a collaboration with
fellow Washington Post reporter Robert Costa that will remind readers of
Woodward’s coverage, with Carl Bernstein, of President Richard M. Nixon’s final
days.
The Big Sort Bill Bishop 2009-05-11 The award-winning journalist reveals the
untold story of why America is so culturally and politically divided in this
groundbreaking book. Armed with startling demographic data, Bill Bishop
demonstrates how Americans have spent decades sorting themselves into
alarmingly homogeneous communities—not by region or by state, but by city and
neighborhood. With ever-increasing specificity, we choose the communities and
media that are compatible with our lifestyles and beliefs. The result is a
country that has become so ideologically inbred that people don't know and
can't understand those who live just a few miles away. In The Big Sort, Bishop
explores how this phenomenon came to be, and its dire implications for our
country. He begins with stories about how we live today and then draws on
history, economics, and our changing political landscape to create one of the
most compelling big-picture accounts of America in recent memory.
The Official Rules Paul Dickson 2013-11-21 According to Murphy's Law, "If
anything can go wrong, it will." This humorous hardcover compilation offers
variations on the well-known adage, including comic truths related to business
matters, excuses, efficiency, and legal jargon.
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The Nine Nations of North America Joel Garreau 1982 Divides North America into
nine powers, and explains the cultural, ethnic, and geographic identities of
each
Freedom is Not Enough Ronald W. Walters 2005 Black voters can make or break a
presidential election - look at the close electoral results in 2000 and the
difference the disenfranchised black vote in Florida alone might have made.
Black candidates can influence a presidential election-look at the effect that
Jesse Jackson had on the Democratic party, the platform, and the electorate in
1984 and 1988, and the contributions to the Democratic debates that Carol
Moseley Braun and Al Sharpton made in 2004. American presidential politics
can't get along without the black vote-witness the controversy over candidates'
appearing (or not) at the NAACP convention, or the extent to which candidates
court (or not) the black vote in a variety of venues. It all goes back to the
Voting Rights Act of 1965 which formally gave African Americans the right to
vote, even if after all these years that right is continuously contested.
address to Howard University just before signing the Voting Rights Act), Ron
Walters traces the history of the black vote since 1965, celebrates its 40th
anniversary in 2005, and shows why passing a law is not the same as ensuring
its enforcement, legitimacy, and opportunity.
Congressional Record United States. Congress 1967
Model Rules of Professional Conduct American Bar Association. House of
Delegates 2007 The Model Rules of Professional Conduct provides an up-to-date
resource for information on legal ethics. Federal, state and local courts in
all jurisdictions look to the Rules for guidance in solving lawyer malpractice
cases, disciplinary actions, disqualification issues, sanctions questions and
much more. In this volume, black-letter Rules of Professional Conduct are
followed by numbered Comments that explain each Rule's purpose and provide
suggestions for its practical application. The Rules will help you identify
proper conduct in a variety of given situations, review those instances where
discretionary action is possible, and define the nature of the relationship
between you and your clients, colleagues and the courts.
The Financial Crisis Inquiry Report Financial Crisis Inquiry Commission
2011-05-01 The Financial Crisis Inquiry Report, published by the U.S.
Government and the Financial Crisis Inquiry Commission in early 2011, is the
official government report on the United States financial collapse and the
review of major financial institutions that bankrupted and failed, or would
have without help from the government. The commission and the report were
implemented after Congress passed an act in 2009 to review and prevent
fraudulent activity. The report details, among other things, the periods
before, during, and after the crisis, what led up to it, and analyses of
subprime mortgage lending, credit expansion and banking policies, the collapse
of companies like Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac, and the federal bailouts of
Lehman and AIG. It also discusses the aftermath of the fallout and our current
state. This report should be of interest to anyone concerned about the
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financial situation in the U.S. and around the world.THE FINANCIAL CRISIS
INQUIRY COMMISSION is an independent, bi-partisan, government-appointed panel
of 10 people that was created to "examine the causes, domestic and global, of
the current financial and economic crisis in the United States." It was
established as part of the Fraud Enforcement and Recovery Act of 2009. The
commission consisted of private citizens with expertise in economics and
finance, banking, housing, market regulation, and consumer protection. They
examined and reported on "the collapse of major financial institutions that
failed or would have failed if not for exceptional assistance from the
government."News Dissector DANNY SCHECHTER is a journalist, blogger and
filmmaker. He has been reporting on economic crises since the 1980's when he
was with ABC News. His film In Debt We Trust warned of the economic meltdown in
2006. He has since written three books on the subject including Plunder:
Investigating Our Economic Calamity (Cosimo Books, 2008), and The Crime Of Our
Time: Why Wall Street Is Not Too Big to Jail (Disinfo Books, 2011), a companion
to his latest film Plunder The Crime Of Our Time. He can be reached online at
www.newsdissector.com.
Rich Media, Poor Democracy Robert W. McChesney 2016-03-01 An updated edition of
the “penetrating study” examining how the current state of mass media puts our
democracy at risk (Noam Chomsky). What happens when a few conglomerates
dominate all major aspects of mass media, from newspapers and magazines to
radio and broadcast television? After all the hype about the democratizing
power of the internet, is this new technology living up to its promise? Since
the publication of this prescient work, which won Harvard’s Goldsmith Book
Prize and the Kappa Tau Alpha Research Award, the concentration of media power
and the resultant “hypercommercialization of media” has only intensified.
Robert McChesney lays out his vision for what a truly democratic society might
look like, offering compelling suggestions for how the media can be reformed as
part of a broader program of democratic renewal. Rich Media, Poor Democracy
remains as vital and insightful as ever and continues to serve as an important
resource for researchers, students, and anyone who has a stake in the
transformation of our digital commons. This new edition includes a major new
preface by McChesney, where he offers both a history of the transformation in
media since the book first appeared; a sweeping account of the organized
efforts to reform the media system; and the ongoing threats to our democracy as
journalism has continued its sharp decline. “Those who want to know about the
relationship of media and democracy must read this book.” —Neil Postman “If
Thomas Paine were around, he would have written this book.” —Bill Moyers
The Yale Biographical Dictionary of American Law Roger K. Newman 2009-01-01
This book is the first to gather in a single volume concise biographies of the
most eminent men and women in the history of American law. Encompassing a wide
range of individuals who have devised, replenished, expounded, and explained
law, The Yale Biographical Dictionary of American Law presents succinct and
lively entries devoted to more than 700 subjects selected for their significant
and lasting influence on American law. Casting a wide net, editor Roger K.
Newman includes individuals from around the country, from colonial times to the
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present, encompassing the spectrum of ideologies from left-wing to right, and
including a diversity of racial, ethnic, and religious groups. Entries are
devoted to the living and dead, the famous and infamous, many who upheld the
law and some who broke it. Supreme Court justices, private practice lawyers,
presidents, professors, journalists, philosophers, novelists, prosecutors, and
others--the individuals in the volume are as diverse as the nation itself.
Entries written by close to 600 expert contributors outline basic biographical
facts on their subjects, offer well-chosen anecdotes and incidents to reveal
accomplishments, and include brief bibliographies. Readers will turn to this
dictionary as an authoritative and useful resource, but they will also discover
a volume that delights and entertains. Listed in The Yale Biographical
Dictionary of American Law: John Ashcroft Robert H. Bork Bill Clinton Ruth
Bader Ginsburg Patrick Henry J. Edgar Hoover James Madison Thurgood Marshall
Sandra Day O'Connor Janet Reno Franklin D. Roosevelt Julius and Ethel Rosenberg
John T. Scopes O. J. Simpson Alexis de Tocqueville Scott Turow And more than
700 others
The Road to 9/11 Peter Dale Scott 2007-09-04 "Scott's brilliantly perceptive
account of the underpinnings of American governmental authority should be made
required reading. The book vividly depicts the political forces that have
pushed this country toward an abyss, threatening constitutional democracy at
home and world peace abroad. Its central message can be understood as an urgent
wake-up call to everyone concerned with the future of America."—Richard Falk,
author of The Great Terror War "Peter Dale Scott is one of that tiny and select
company of the most brilliantly creative and provocative political-historical
writers of the last half century. The Road to 9/11 further secures his
distinction as truth-teller and prophet. He shows us here with painful yet
hopeful clarity the central issue of our time—America's coming to terms with
its behavior in the modern world. As in his past work, Scott's gift is not only
recognition and wisdom but also redemption and rescue we simply cannot do
without."—Roger Morris, former NSC staffer "The Road to 9/11 is vintage Peter
Dale Scott. Scott does not undertake conventional political analysis; instead,
he engages in a kind of poetics, crafting the dark poetry of the deep state, of
parapolitics, and of shadow government. As with his earlier work Deep Politics
and the Death of JFK, Scott has no theory of responsibility and does not name
the guilty. Rather, he maps out an alien terrain, surveying the topography of a
political shadow land, in which covert political deviancy emerges as the norm.
After reading Scott, we can no longer continue with our consensus-driven belief
that our so-called 'liberal' order renders impossible the triumph of the
politically irrational."—Eric Wilson, Senior Lecturer of Public International
Law, Monash University, and co-editor of Government of the Shadows "Peter Dale
Scott exposes a shadow world of oil, terrorism, drug trade and arms deals, of
covert financing and parallel security structures-from the Cold War to today.
He shows how such parallel forces of the United States have been able to
dominate the agenda of the George W. Bush Administration, and that statements
and actions made by Vice President Cheney and Defense Secretary Rumsfeld
before, during and after September 11, 2001, present evidence for an American
'deep state' and for the so-called 'Continuity of Government' in parallel to
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the regular 'public state' ruled by law. Scott's brilliant work not only
reveals the overwhelming importance of these parallel forces but also presents
elements of a strategy for restraining their influence to win back the 'public
state', the American democracy."—Ola Tunander, International Peace Research
Institute, Oslo "A powerful study of the historic origins of the terrorist
strikes of September 11, this book offers an indispensable guide to the
gluttonous cast of characters who, since Watergate and the fall of Nixon,
fashioned an ever more reckless American empire. By exposing the corrupt U.S.
'deep state'-transfer of public authority to America's wealthy and to the
nation's unaccountable secret intelligence agencies-Peter Dale Scott's The Road
to 9/11 illuminates the path toward a more democratic and inclusive
republic."—David MacGregor, King's University College at the University of
Western Ontario "The Road to 9/11 provides an illuminating and disturbing
history of the American government since World War II. Scott's account suggests
that the 9/11 attacks were a culmination of long-term trends that threaten the
very existence of American democracy, and also that there has been a massive
cover-up of 9/11 itself. This book, which combines extensive research,
perceptive analysis, and a fascinating narrative, will surely be considered
Scott's magnum opus."—David Ray Griffin, author of Debunking 9/11 Debunking
"'The America we knew and loved. Can it be saved?' That question opens this
book, and getting to the answer called for the honed intellect of a scholar and
the sensitivity of a poet. Peter Dale Scott has both, in spades, and here gives
us much, much more than a book about 9/11. In a time of fear, he speaks for
sanity and freedom."—Anthony Summers, author of The Arrogance of Power
The Color of Law: A Forgotten History of How Our Government Segregated America
Richard Rothstein 2017-05-02 New York Times Bestseller • Notable Book of the
Year • Editors' Choice Selection One of Bill Gates’ “Amazing Books” of the Year
One of Publishers Weekly’s 10 Best Books of the Year Longlisted for the
National Book Award for Nonfiction An NPR Best Book of the Year Winner of the
Hillman Prize for Nonfiction Gold Winner • California Book Award (Nonfiction)
Finalist • Los Angeles Times Book Prize (History) Finalist • Brooklyn Public
Library Literary Prize This “powerful and disturbing history” exposes how
American governments deliberately imposed racial segregation on metropolitan
areas nationwide (New York Times Book Review). Widely heralded as a “masterful”
(Washington Post) and “essential” (Slate) history of the modern American
metropolis, Richard Rothstein’s The Color of Law offers “the most forceful
argument ever published on how federal, state, and local governments gave rise
to and reinforced neighborhood segregation” (William Julius Wilson). Exploding
the myth of de facto segregation arising from private prejudice or the
unintended consequences of economic forces, Rothstein describes how the
American government systematically imposed residential segregation: with
undisguised racial zoning; public housing that purposefully segregated
previously mixed communities; subsidies for builders to create whites-only
suburbs; tax exemptions for institutions that enforced segregation; and support
for violent resistance to African Americans in white neighborhoods. A
groundbreaking, “virtually indispensable” study that has already transformed
our understanding of twentieth-century urban history (Chicago Daily Observer),
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The Color of Law forces us to face the obligation to remedy our
unconstitutional past.
When America Stopped Being Great Nick Bryant 2020-08-18 A comprehensive
analysis of the political, economic, cultural and technological factors that
contributed to America’s decline and inadvertently paved the way for Trump’s
presidency. The presidency of Donald Trump is commonly seen as an historical
accident. In When America Stopped Being Great, Nick Bryant argues that by 2016
it had become almost historically inescapable. In this highly personal account,
drawing on decades of covering Washington for the BBC, Bryant shows how the
billionaire capitalised on the mistakes of his five predecessors, Ronald
Reagan, George Herbert Walker Bush, Bill Clinton, George W. Bush and Barack
Obama, and how also he became a beneficiary of a broken politics, an iniquitous
economy, an ailing media, a facile culture, disruptive new technology and the
creation of a modern-day presidency that elevated showmanship over
statesmanship. Not only are we starting to see the emergence of a post-American
world, Bryant fears we are seeing the emergence of a post-American America. The
history of Trump’s rise is also a history of America’s fall – not only are we
witnessing America’s post-millennial decline, but also the country's
disintegration.
Democracy Reborn Garrett Epps 2006-08-22 Describes the fierce battle that
erupted in post-Civil War America over the adoption of the Fourteenth
Amendment, the implications of the revolutionary addition to the U.S.
Constitution, and the colorful cast of characters involved--including Thaddeus
Stevens, Charles Sumner, Frederick Douglass, Susan B. Anthony, and others.
Resistance Jennifer Rubin 2021-09-21 In the tradition of Shattered and Game
Change, Washington Post columnist Jennifer Rubin provides an insider’s look at
how women across the political spectrum carried a revolution to the ballot box
and defeated Donald Trump, based on interviews with key figures such as Kamala
Harris, Amy Klobuchar, Stacey Abrams, Nancy Pelosi, and many more. In a
compelling narrative, bookended by Donald Trump’s 2016 victory and his 2020
defeat, Rubin delivers an absorbing analysis of the women’s counter-Trump
revolution. Resistance tracks a set of dynamic women voters, activists and
politicians who rose up when Donald Trump took the White House and
fundamentally changed the political landscape. From the first Women’s March the
day after Trump’s inauguration to the Blue Wave in the 2018 midterms to the
flood of female presidential candidates in 2020 to the inauguration of Kamala
Harris, women from across the ideological spectrum entered the political arena
and became energized in a way America had not witnessed in decades. They
marched, they organized, they donated vast sums of cash, they ran for office,
they made new alliances. And they defeated Donald Trump. Democratic women
candidates learned that they could win in large numbers, even in red districts.
Black women voters in 2020 surged in Georgia and in suburbs in key swing
states. Women across the country voted in greater numbers than in any previous
election, flipped the Senate, and ensured victory for the first female Vice
President in the nation’s history. While Democrats recorded impressive
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victories, Republican women delivered critical victories of their own. From the
White House to Congress, from activists to protestors, from liberals to
conservatives, Resistance delivers the first comprehensive portrait of women’s
historic political surge provoked by the horror of President Trump. This is the
indelible story of how American women transformed their own lives, vanquished
Trump, secured unprecedented positions of power and redefined US politics
decades to come. Resistance is essential reading for understanding the most
important election in American history and the role women played in redesigning
modern politics.
United States of America Congressional Record, Proceedings and Debates of the
113th Congress First Session Volume 159 - Part 13
Who Rules the World? Noam Chomsky 2016-05-10 A New York Times Bestseller The
world’s leading intellectual offers a probing examination of the waning
American Century, the nature of U.S. policies post-9/11, and the perils of
valuing power above democracy and human rights In an incisive, thorough
analysis of the current international situation, Noam Chomsky argues that the
United States, through its military-first policies and its unstinting devotion
to maintaining a world-spanning empire, is both risking catastrophe and
wrecking the global commons. Drawing on a wide range of examples, from the
expanding drone assassination program to the threat of nuclear warfare, as well
as the flashpoints of Iraq, Iran, Afghanistan, and Israel/Palestine, he offers
unexpected and nuanced insights into the workings of imperial power on our
increasingly chaotic planet. In the process, Chomsky provides a brilliant
anatomy of just how U.S. elites have grown ever more insulated from any
democratic constraints on their power. While the broader population is lulled
into apathy—diverted to consumerism or hatred of the vulnerable—the
corporations and the rich have increasingly been allowed to do as they please.
Fierce, unsparing, and meticulously documented, Who Rules the World? delivers
the indispensable understanding of the central conflicts and dangers of our
time that we have come to expect from Chomsky.
The People Have Spoken (and They Are Wrong) David Harsanyi 2014-03-10 Democracy
may be one of the most admired ideas ever concocted, but what if it’s also one
of the most harebrained? After many years of writing about democracy for a
living, David Harsanyi has concluded that it’s the most overrated, overused,
and misunderstood idea in political life. The less we have of it the better.
“Democracy” is not synonymous with “freedom.” It is not the opposite of
tyranny. In fact, the Founding Fathers knew that democracy can lead to tyranny.
That’s why they built so many safeguards against it into the Constitution.
Democracy, Harsanyi argues, has made our government irrational, irresponsible,
and invasive. It has left the American people with only two options—domination
by the majority or a government that can’t possibly work. The modern age has
imbued democracy with the mystique of infallibility. But Harsanyi reminds us
that the vast majority of political philosophers, including the founders, have
thought that responsible, limited government based on direct majority rule over
a large, let alone continental scale was a practical impossibility. In The
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People Have Spoken, you’ll learn: Why the Framers of our Constitution were
intent on establishing a republic, not a “democracy” How democracy undermines
self-government How shockingly out of touch with reality most voters really are
Why democracy is an economic wrecking ball—and an invitation to a politics of
envy and corruption How the great political philosophers from Plato and
Aristotle to Burke and Tocqueville predicted with uncanny accuracy that
democracy could lead to tyranny Harsanyi warns that if we don’t recover the
Founders’ republican vision, “democracy” might very well spell the end of
American liberty and prosperity.
Encyclopedia of African American Business: Updated and Revised Edition, 2nd
Edition [2 volumes] Jessie Smith 2017-11-27 This two-volume set showcases the
achievements of African American entrepreneurs and the various businesses that
they founded, developed, or promote as well as the accomplishments of many
African American leaders—both those whose work is well-known and other
achievers who have been neglected in history. • Provides a broad overview of
the development of African American business and business leaders, from the
beginning of black life in America through the present • Demonstrates that
African Americans developed self-sufficiency early on despite rampant racism
and legal restrictions and how their efforts and accomplishments impacted the
economy • Identifies many women African American business leaders • Introduces
readers to the success of African American entrepreneurs beyond American shores
• Shows the influence of social media on the shaping of businesses in the
modern context
China’s Grand Strategy Andrew Scobell 2020-07-27 To explore what extended
competition between the United States and China might entail out to 2050, the
authors of this report identified and characterized China’s grand strategy,
analyzed its component national strategies (diplomacy, economics, science and
technology, and military affairs), and assessed how successful China might be
at implementing these over the next three decades.
Histories of the Irish Future Bryan Fanning 2014-11-20 Histories of the Irish
Future is an intellectual history of Ireland and a history of Irish crises
viewed through the eyes of twelve key writers: William Petty, William Molyneux,
Edmund Burke, Thomas Malthus, Richard Whately, Friedrich Engels, John Mitchel,
James Connolly, Hanna Sheehy Skeffington, Jeremiah Newman, Conor Cruise O'Brien
and Fintan O'Toole. Their analyses of the shifting conditions of Ireland and
their efforts to address Ireland's predicaments are located within the wider
social, political, economic and cultural anxieties of their times. The result
is a pioneering interdisciplinary contribution to modern Irish history and
Irish Studies that will appeal to students of politics, economic history, and
philosophy.
The Mueller Report Robert S. Mueller 2019-04-26 This is the full Mueller
Report, as released on April 18, 2019, by the U.S. Department of Justice. A
reprint of the report exactly as it was issued by the government, it is without
analysis or commentary from any other source and with nothing subtracted except
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for the material redacted by the Department of Justice. The mission of the
Mueller investigation was to examine Russian interference in the 2016
Presidential election, consisting of possible links, or "collusion," between
the Donald Trump campaign and the Russian government of Vladimir Putin as well
as any allegations of obstruction of justice in this regard. It was also
intended to detect and prosecute, where warranted, any other crimes that
surfaced during the course of the investigation. The report consists of a
detailed summary of the various investigations and inquiries that the Special
Counsel and colleagues carried out in these areas. The investigation was
initiated in the aftermath of the firing of FBI Director James Comey by Donald
Trump on May 9, 2017. The FBI, under Director Comey, had already been
investigating links between Russia and the Trump campaign. Mueller submitted
his report to Attorney General William Barr on March 22, 2019, and the
Department of Justice released the redacted report one month later.
Deterring America Derek D. Smith 2006-05-25 Faced with America's military
superiority, many countries are turning to weapons of mass destruction (WMD) as
a means to deter United States intervention. However, the events of September
11 awakened America to a degree of vulnerability it had never experienced
before, making it increasingly unwilling to tolerate such weapons in the hands
of unstable and unpredictable regimes. Through theoretical, historical, and
prescriptive lenses, this book explores the modern security dilemma created by
the twin fears of American encroachment and vulnerability which form a vicious
cycle of insecurity that challenges traditional notions of deterrence. Using
Iraq and North Korea as case studies, Smith argues that the United States may
need to re-evaluate its foreign policy strategies against WMD proliferation,
giving renewed attention to defensive measures, negotiated disarmament,
interdiction, and perhaps preemption.
AF Press Clips 1981
America Recommitted Donald Edwin Nuechterlein 1991 When the first edition of
America Recommitted was published in 1991, the world was passing through a
period of sweeping political and social change. The Cold War was over; China
had reverted to harsh authoritarian rule; U.S.-led forces were deployed in
Saudi Arabia for potential military action against Iraq; the Soviet Union was
on the verge of disintegration; and the unraveling of Yugoslavia had set the
stage for brutal ethnic conflicts in Bosnia and Kosovo. In the midst of this
widespread upheaval, the United States reassessed its own role as the sole
remaining superpower.
Global Trends 2030 National Intelligence Council 2012-12-01 FULL COLOR
PUBLICATION. Global megatrends for the next 20 years and how they will affect
the United States. This is the fifth installment in the National Intelligence
Council's series aimed at providing a framework for thinking about possible
futures and their implications. The report is intended to stimulate strategic
thinking about the rapid and vast geopolitical changes characterizing the world
today and possible global trajectories during the next 15-20 years by
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identifying critical trends and potential discontinuities. The authors
distinguish between megatrends, those factors that will likely occur under any
scenario, and game-changers, critical variables whose trajectories are far less
certain. Appropriate for anyone, from business to banks, government to startups, technology to teachers and more, this publication helps anticipate where
the world will be socially, politically, technically and culturally over the
next few decades.
Why We're Polarized Ezra Klein 2020-01-28 One of Bill Gates's "5 books to read
this summer," this New York Times and Wall Street Journal bestseller shows us
that America’s political system isn’t broken. The truth is scarier: it’s
working exactly as designed. In this “superbly researched” (The Washington
Post) and timely book, journalist Ezra Klein reveals how that system is
polarizing us—and how we are polarizing it—with disastrous results. “The
American political system—which includes everyone from voters to journalists to
the president—is full of rational actors making rational decisions given the
incentives they face,” writes political analyst Ezra Klein. “We are a
collection of functional parts whose efforts combine into a dysfunctional
whole.” “A thoughtful, clear and persuasive analysis” (The New York Times Book
Review), Why We’re Polarized reveals the structural and psychological forces
behind America’s descent into division and dysfunction. Neither a polemic nor a
lament, this book offers a clear framework for understanding everything from
Trump’s rise to the Democratic Party’s leftward shift to the politicization of
everyday culture. America is polarized, first and foremost, by identity.
Everyone engaged in American politics is engaged, at some level, in identity
politics. Over the past fifty years in America, our partisan identities have
merged with our racial, religious, geographic, ideological, and cultural
identities. These merged identities have attained a weight that is breaking
much in our politics and tearing at the bonds that hold this country together.
Klein shows how and why American politics polarized around identity in the 20th
century, and what that polarization did to the way we see the world and one
another. And he traces the feedback loops between polarized political
identities and polarized political institutions that are driving our system
toward crisis. “Well worth reading” (New York magazine), this is an “eyeopening” (O, The Oprah Magazine) book that will change how you look at
politics—and perhaps at yourself.
How Rights Went Wrong Jamal Greene 2021-03-16 An eminent constitutional scholar
reveals how the explosion of rights is dividing America, and shows how we can
build a better system of justice. You have the right to remain silent and the
right to free speech. The right to worship, and to doubt. The right to be free
from discrimination, and to hate. The right to marry and to divorce; to have
children and to terminate a pregnancy. The right to life, and the right to own
a gun. Rights are a sacred part of American identity. Yet they were an
afterthought for the Framers, and early American courts rarely enforced them.
Only as a result of the racial strife that exploded during the Civil War--and a
series of resulting missteps by the Supreme Court--did rights gain such
outsized power. The result is a system of legal absolutism that distorts our
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law and debases our politics. Over and again, courts have treated rights
conflicts as zero-sum games in which awarding rights to one side means denying
rights to others. As eminent legal scholar Jamal Greene shows in How Rights
Went Wrong, we need to recouple rights with justice--before they tear society
apart.
Global Trends 2030 National Intelligence Council (U.S.) 2012 This report is
intended to stimulate thinking about the rapid and vast geopolitical changes
characterizing the world today and possible global trajectories over the next
15 years. As with the NIC's previous Global Trends reports, we do not seek to
predict the future, which would be an impossible feat, but instead provide a
framework for thinking about possible futures and their implications. In-depth
research, detailed modeling and a variety of analytical tools drawn from
public, private and academic sources were employed in the production of Global
Trends 2030. NIC leadership engaged with experts in nearly 20 countries, from
think tanks, banks, government offices and business groups, to solicit reviews
of the report.
The Imperial Post Tom Kelly 1983 Tom Kelly, who began his career in 1939 as a
copy-boy on The Washington Post, tells candidly how one of the best-known
institutions of power really behaves. Based on interviews with current and past
staff members, he shows how once a rag paper, it became rich and powerful
through the efforts of a determined family -- Eugene and Agnes Meyer, Philip
and Katharine Graham, as well as the two reporters Bernstein and Woodward who
cracked Watergate and the current publisher Donald Graham. He also shows how
the paper has developed a reputation for both reckless and opinionated
journalism, as well as for fearless and penetrative investigative reporting.
ISBN 0-688-01919-6 : $14.95.
The Long Game Rush Doshi 2021-06-11 For more than a century, no US adversary or
coalition of adversaries - not Nazi Germany, Imperial Japan, or the Soviet
Union - has ever reached sixty percent of US GDP. China is the sole exception,
and it is fast emerging into a global superpower that could rival, if not
eclipse, the United States. What does China want, does it have a grand strategy
to achieve it, and what should the United States do about it? In The Long Game,
Rush Doshi draws from a rich base of Chinese primary sources, including decades
worth of party documents, leaked materials, memoirs by party leaders, and a
careful analysis of China's conduct to provide a history of China's grand
strategy since the end of the Cold War. Taking readers behind the Party's
closed doors, he uncovers Beijing's long, methodical game to displace America
from its hegemonic position in both the East Asia regional and global orders
through three sequential "strategies of displacement." Beginning in the 1980s,
China focused for two decades on "hiding capabilities and biding time." After
the 2008 Global Financial Crisis, it became more assertive regionally,
following a policy of "actively accomplishing something." Finally, in the
aftermath populist elections of 2016, China shifted to an even more aggressive
strategy for undermining US hegemony, adopting the phrase "great changes unseen
in century." After charting how China's long game has evolved, Doshi offers a
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comprehensive yet asymmetric plan for an effective US response. Ironically, his
proposed approach takes a page from Beijing's own strategic playbook to
undermine China's ambitions and strengthen American order without competing
dollar-for-dollar, ship-for-ship, or loan-for-loan.
Native American Law Digest 2003
A Very Stable Genius Philip Rucker 2020-01-21 The instant #1 bestseller. “This
taut and terrifying book is among the most closely observed accounts of Donald
J. Trump’s shambolic tenure in office to date." - Dwight Garner, The New York
Times Washington Post national investigative reporter Carol Leonnig and White
House bureau chief Philip Rucker, both Pulitzer Prize winners, provide the
definitive insider narrative of Donald Trump’s presidency “I alone can fix it.”
So proclaimed Donald J. Trump on July 21, 2016, accepting the Republican
presidential nomination and promising to restore what he described as a fallen
nation. Yet as he undertook the actual work of the commander in chief, it
became nearly impossible to see beyond the daily chaos of scandal,
investigation, and constant bluster. In fact, there were patterns to his
behavior and that of his associates. The universal value of the Trump
administration was loyalty—not to the country, but to the president himself—and
Trump’s North Star was always the perpetuation of his own power. With deep and
unmatched sources throughout Washington, D.C., Carol Leonnig and Philip Rucker
reveal the forty-fifth president up close. Here, for the first time, certain
officials who felt honor-bound not to divulge what they witnessed in positions
of trust tell the truth for the benefit of history. A peerless and gripping
narrative, A Very Stable Genius not only reveals President Trump at his most
unvarnished but shows how he tested the strength of America’s democracy and its
common heart as a nation.
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